
 

Sustainable Supply Chain Foundation Announces Formation of its 
Advisory Board 

January 31, 2013 — The Sustainable Supply Chain Foundation is pleased 
to announce the formation of its Advisory Board. This Board will provide 
expertise and guidance, as well as professional support regarding the 
activities of The Foundation.  

The Foundation welcomes Stephen Cox and Michael Cavanaugh to the 
board. Stephen is a supply chain executive with over 40 years of expertise 
in efficient manufacturing operations, strategic manufacturing restructuring 
projects, environmental systems, cost reduction and supply chain logistics. 
Michael has a long term background in rail and ocean shipping and 
intermodal transport. Mike advises several Fortune 500 logistics firms on 
global regulatory and transactional matters. 

## 

About SSCF 

The SSCF provides consultation and independent verification services for 
supply chain sustainability programs; and conducts research related to 
sustainability in global and domestic supply chain and transportation-
related industries. It works to identify and assess best practices and 
emerging technologies that advance sustainability in every aspect of 
supply chain management. 

For more information contact: Rickard K. Bank, Sustainable Supply Chain 
Foundation, 202.375.3269, rbank@sustainable-scf.org.	
  


